
Have you ever thought about becoming a foster or adoptive 
parent?  Join us to learn more about the process of becoming an 
adoptive resource through The Children’s Home of Pittsburgh, an 

affiliate of the Statewide Adoption and Permanency Network 
(SWAN). During this informational session, we will provide you with 

general information about adoption through foster care and 
what to expect if you decide to work with The Children’s Home! 
Staff will be available to answer any specific questions you and 

your family have about the process.

This is an information session and anybody considering adoption from foster care is welcome to attend.  There 

is no obligation to become a certified adoptive family through our agency if you attend this orientation. 

RSVP Melanie Garbark mgarbark@chomepgh.org

412-441-4884  ext. 2035

January 12 
February 9 
March 9 
April 13 
May 11
 June 8 

via Zoom

2023

July 13 
August 10 
September 14 
October 12 
November 9   
December 14 




